
 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR 
THE NORTH TAHOE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 

ADOPTION OF THE 2025-2026 FISCAL YEAR BUDGET 
 

Notice is hereby given that the North Tahoe Public Utility District Board of Directors is 
considering adoption of the District’s 2025-2026 Fiscal Year Budget.  A copy of the 
2025-2026 Fiscal Year Draft Budget will be available for review upon request and/or on 
the District’s website www.ntpud.org.  
 
On June 10, 2025, at 3:00 P.M., the NTPUD Board of Directors will hold a Public 
Hearing during the Regular Board Meeting, at which time and place the Board of 
Directors will receive public comment on the Draft Budget.  Members of the 
public should review the meeting agenda for more information. 
 
Interested parties are invited to express their views during the public hearing or are 
invited to submit written views prior to the date of the Public Hearing by regular mail or 
by email to mmoga@ntpud.org.  
 
Misty Moga 
Administrative Liaison 
North Tahoe Public Utility District 
PO Box 139 (875 National Avenue) 
Tahoe Vista, CA  96148 
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